
VIRGINIA COMMUNITY COLLEGE SYSTEM 

Requirement 

There is a requirement that the Virginia Community College System report to the Commission 

on Youth by November 30 of each year on the outcomes of the grant program outlined under 

Title 12.1, Chapter 29, Code of Virginia and the 2022 Special Session I, Item 212 Y to support the 

Great Expectations Program in the following areas:  the hiring of college coaches or mentors, 

housing stipends, child care, and transportation needs.   

 

Results Reported to the Commission on Youth on 11/30/2022 

The Virginia Community College System has planned a distribution of the funds appropriated 

from the General Assembly designated to support the Great Expectations program for young 

people who have experienced foster care at all 23 community colleges.  The funds will be 

distributed during the first week of December 2022 and will be used to support college coaches 

and mentors, and for housing, transportation, and childcare needs for students in the Great 

Expectations program.   


